
Council 9300 Newsletter              Quarter 1, 2024 
 

Brother Knights 

Welcome to 2024.  We hope that you had a great Holiday season! 

I will attempt to publish quarterly this year.  Much depends on whether there is much to say.  
This time of year is very busy for our Council.  I will list the items for this quarter below: 

Our February General Meeting will be held on Tuesday, Feb. 6th. 

Starting next week after each mass, tickets for our Super Bowl fundraiser will be on sale.  We 
will also have our Super Bowl Pool available for you select a square for $5.00 each. 

Payment by cash or Email at the time of purchase only. 

If you can help with sales after any mass leading up to Feb. 11th, please let Alex know 
(905)765-4908. 

On Sunday, Feb. 11th People will be picking up their pulled pork meals.  If you can help, again 
call Alex. 

On Feb. Saturday 17th, Our Council will be hosting the District Free throw finals at Notre Dame 
School.  If you are able to assist, please contact Alex. 

Preparations for this year’s Chili Fest will begin very soon.  We can use new ideas and more 
help.  If you want to be a part of our major fund-raiser, please contact Mike (905)765-0971 

As we near the end of January, everyone should have paid their dues.  Cheques have been (or 
soon will be) written for Supreme and State levies.  Please make a point to pay soon!  Thanks. 

On a sadder note, our condolences go out to 2 of our members who have lost a son, recently.  
Our heartfelt wishes go out to Brothers Joe Cho and Ray Robitaille and their families.  Please 
keep their families in your prayers. 

Birthday Wishes 

January Chris Columbus (24), Jose Gonzales (31), Brandon Haddow (3) 

February      Scott Dykstra (19), Frank Kras (28), Fr. Jerome (13), Ray Robitaille (25) 

March  Tom Brophy (11), Steve Collia (14). Don Doucette (11), Dan Huynh (6) 

  Michael Ruberu (30) 

April  Rob Kucheran (3) 



Next Exec. Planning Meeting – Tuesday, Feb. 6th at 7:00pm                                          
Next General Meeting – Tuesday, Feb 6th at 7:30pm 
 

Potluck dinner on Feb.10th 

Father Jerome’s Birthday – Please see the Church Bulletin for details 

 

 

Address or email changes.   We are always attempting to update our contact list, so if you have a 
change of address, phone number or email please contact Brother Alex Komarniski 905-765-4908 or 
komar1948@hotmail.com 

 


